From: Rick Klima

Sent: Sunday, 29 January 2023 8:03 PM

To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox

Subject: Martins Creek Quarry (SSD-6612) Submissions on Additional Material

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Whom it May Concern,

| wish to restate my Objection to Daracon’s proposal for the expansion of Martins Creek Quarry to be a mega quarry.
Daracon’s most recent responses to additional questions posed by IPC are oblique, overstated and contain information
that is erroneous and misleading.

The devastation will be catastrophic and no amount of rehabilitation at cessation will repair the damage to health and
environment for this or future generations.

Rick Klima





